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Maine 
Continuum of Care

Augusta:  Scott Tibbitts (MaineHousing), Julia Kimball (MaineHousing), James Gagne (Preble Street), Melody Fitch (Family Violence Project), Donna Kelley (KBH), Molly Sirois (Bread of Life), Alan Pelletier (Bread of Life)
Portland: Rob Parritt (City of Portland - OSS), Adam Harr (City of Portland), Amy Grommes Pulaski (Grommes Pulaski Consulting), Andrew Bove (Preble Street), Todd Diadone (VOA), Norm Maze (Shalom House), Jill Damion (Shalom House), Steve Ellis (City of Portland, OSS), Donna Yellen (Preble Street)
Bangor: Donald Lynch (Families and Children Together), Keri Alley (Partners for Peace), Marcie Dean (Next Step)
Lewiston: Rob Liscord (Preble St), Mike Mooney (New Beginnings)
Presque Isle: Steve Eyler (Homeless Services of Aroostook)
On the Phone:  Melanie Lamore Gagnon (Safe Voices), Kari Bradstreet (Hope & Justice Project), Craig Phillips (Tedford Housing), Janice Lara-Hewey (Catholic Charities), Gerald Botta (HOME, Inc.), Rebecca Hobbs (Through These Doors –formerly Family Crisis Services), Alice Preble (DHHS-OCFA), Sandra Thurson (OHI), Mary Boylan (Emmaus), Joe McNally (Milestone), Ali Lovejoy (Preble Street), Jessica Baker (Western Maine Homeless Outreach), Stacey Herrick (Emmaus), Kate Gordon (Emmaus), Noelle Coyne (Safe Voices), Stacy Spalding (Preble Street), Marcellena Carvalho (Catholic Charities), Laura Nelson (Catholic Charities)
 [If I missed anyone or misspelled your name, please let me know]
Meeting: Maine CoC
Date: April 19, 2018, 1:00 – 3:00 PM
Location: Tandberg Teleconferencing Sites 



This MCOC meeting was entirely devoted to Coordinated Entry Training. 

No ‘Regular’ MCOC business was conducted at this meeting.

The session was recorded, with the intent of posting it on the MaineHomelessPlanning site so that it would be available for viewing for those not able to attend, or as a refresher course for folks to refer back to. Unfortunately, there were difficulties with the audio portion of the session that made this impossible. However, the same training was later presented, and recorded, for the Region 1 Homeless Council and we are working to get the recording of that session posted. 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Next Meeting: May 17, 2018. Please see the next agenda for more details.
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